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Stop trying to solve a national issue.  This will continue to attract the nation's addicts 

to Oregon, while tax paying citizens flee the state.  You work for us, the tax paying 

citizens of Oregon.  Not the drug addicts that move here from out of state. 

 

I'm a hardcore liberal, but Oregon has left me with no choice but to vote red until the 

liberals start working for me again. 


